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Dear Valued Honeywell Customer: 
 
Honeywell is formally announcing the discontinuance of the following part numbers as market demand no 
longer supports continued production.  
 

 HMR3000-DEMO-232 – Digital Compass Module, with enclosure, RS232, demo cable 

 HMR3000-D21-232 – Digital Compass Module, with enclosure, RS232 

 HMR3000-D21-485 – Digital Compass Module, with enclosure, RS485 

 HMR3000-D00-232 – Digital Compass Module, without enclosure, RS232 

 HMR3000-D00-485 – Digital Compass Module, without enclosure, RS485 
 
This letter is to inform you that Honeywell is offering a lifetime buy opportunity as follows: 
 

• The last date to place final orders for the products listed above is April 15, 2019. 
• The last date for final shipments of the products listed above is estimated December 31, 2019. 

 
On-hand inventory will be first come, first served.   Honeywell has limited manufacturing capability for order 
quantities beyond on-hand inventory.  Please place firm orders as soon as possible to secure material.   Lead 
times will be determined at order placement. 
 
End-of-life orders are non-cancellable and the material is not returnable. We encourage you to order as soon 
as possible. Email your purchase orders to Honeywell’s customer service at orders@honeywell.com. If you 
require further information regarding this notice, please contact Customer Business Manager, Kim Olson at 
Kim.Olson@Honeywell.com.    
 
We value your feedback, and would be happy to discuss any related issues over the phone.   
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
 
Best Regards, 
 
Jenni Strabley 
Honeywell Product Line Director 
Jenni.Strabley@Honeywell.com  
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